CORRESPONDENCE
8/15/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 07943-2019

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 7:33 AM

To: ‘dcbailey63@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Don't let monopoly utilities make it harder for customers to control our energy use;

Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021

Good Morning, Ms. Deb Konieczny

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Nos. 20190015-20190021 and
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: dcbailey63@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:dcbailey63@everyactioncustom.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 5:52 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Don’t let monopoly utilities make it harder for customers to control our energy use; Docket Nos. 20190015 to
20190021

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

Hello, | am an FPL customer and solar energy supporter. | do not want utilities to limit my right to determine where my
electricity comes from. Utilities’ recent requests to reduce energy efficiency standards is distressing. | strongly support
FPL's plan to add more solar panels at the Parrish plant. | urge you to step up to promote solar energy in Florida!

Florida already trails states across the country and the Southeast in capturing energy savings for customers. Now, many
of the state’s largest utilities have proposed goals of zero or close to zero. We already pay some of the highest electric
bills in the nation. Hard-working families will see their bills go even higher if the utilities get their way.

Please support goals that are in line with the energy savings captured by leading states, and that will spur investments in
clean energy and efficiency.



Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Ms. Deb Konieczny
Bradenton, FL 34212
dchailey63@gmail.com






